
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given by the Board of Education of Township High School District
214, in the County of Cook, State of Illinois, that a public hearing on the application to

modify the School Code 105 ILSC 5/27-24.2 to enable the district to maintain the
current $350 Driver Education fee will be held at 7:00 p.m. on the 10th day of June,

2021 in the Board Room at the Forest View Educational Center, 2121 South Goebbert
Road, Arlington Heights, IL in Township High School District 214.

Dated this 27th day of May, 2021

Board of Education
Township High School District 214

In the County of Cook
State of Illinois

Cathy Johnson, Secretary
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